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Saint Gabriel School is a Catholic community devoted to academic excellence
and Christ’s call to Discipleship.

Message from the Principal

Happy summer vacation St. Gabriel School! We hope your summer is
filled with all kinds of fun and excitement, thank you for a wonderful
school year.
 
While you are all enjoying the summer fun, we have some homework
here at SGS. We are excited to announce that beginning with the
2024-2025 school year, St. Gabriel School will soar to new heights as a
STEM enriched school. This summer, our homework will be working
to bring a concentrated Science, Technology, Engineering and Math
focus to all grades to refresh and invigorate our school curriculum. To
get the excitement started we have sent every student, present at
school today, home with a STEM kit consisting of a challenge. This
“Summer Wings” challenge is just the start of the STEM integration
to come and we cannot wait to see what you all create this summer.
The full challenge details and more information on our new STEM
focus is attached to this email.
 
If your student was not present at school today and you would like to
pick up their summer wings please reach out to me to coordinate a
plan to get the kit to your student.
 
Have a safe and happy summer! We cannot wait to soar to new
heights with you all in the fall.  

God Bless, 

Principal
Saint Gabriel School



Saint Gabriel School is a Catholic community devoted to academic excellence
and Christ’s call to Discipleship.

Re-Enrollment Information

All current Saint Gabriel Families are able to officially re-enroll your student for the 2024- 2025 Academic
Year. If you did not receive this email, please contact the main office. 
Please note: When you go to set up a FACTS Management Portal account, you will be asked to enter a
district code. This code is STG-CT. Please reach out to the main office with any additional questions or
concerns regarding this process.

Special Events from May and June 2024

Spring Concert: The spring concert was not just a showcase of musical talent but a celebration of
community spirit and the transformative power of the arts of our Band & Music Program. It reminded
us all of the importance of creativity, expression, and unity, especially during these challenging times.
Project O: Quipped with curiosity and enthusiasm, our 7th graders explored the wonders of marine
life, dove into hands-on activities, and deepened their understanding of our precious oceans. 
CT State Capitol: Our enthusiastic 4th and 5th graders embarked on an educational journey to the
state capitol. With wide-eyed wonder and eager minds, they explored the heart of our government,
gaining firsthand insight into our democratic processes and the significance of civic engagement.
Guided tours of the capitol building offered our students a glimpse into the rich history and
architecture that shape our state's identity. This immersive experience not only deepened their
understanding of citizenship but also inspired them to become active participants in shaping the
future of our society.
8th Grade Graduation: With hearts filled with pride and excitement, we bid farewell to our graduating
class, as they embark on the next chapter of their journey. Amidst laughter and heartfelt speeches, we
honored the achievements and contributions of each student, celebrating their unique talents and the
remarkable individuals they have become. From their academic accomplishments to acts of kindness
and leadership, our graduates have left an indelible mark on our school community, inspiring us all
with their dedication and spirit. As they step into the world beyond our halls, we offer our heartfelt
congratulations and best wishes for a future filled with endless possibilities. May the lessons learned,
friendships forged, and memories cherished at our school guide them as they navigate the exciting
adventures that lie ahead.
Grade 4 States Day: Our 4th-grade students recently embarked on an exciting journey across the
United States as they dove into their States Day projects. Each student had the opportunity to explore
a different state, conducting research, creating presentations, and designing brochures to showcase
their newfound knowledge. From the towering mountains of Colorado to the sandy beaches of Florida,
our students delved deep into the geography, history, and culture of their chosen states. They eagerly
shared their discoveries with families and fellow classmates during their presentations, bringing the
unique sights and sounds of each state to life within our school walls.
Field Day K-5: Despite the rainy weather trying to dampen our spirits, our recent Field Day turned out
to be an unforgettable and joyous occasion for all our students! We transformed our gymnasium into a
hub of excitement and activity, ensuring that the fun never stopped. We were able to organize a
variety of indoor activities and events in the gym, providing our students with an unforgettable Field
Day experience.
End of the School Year Prayer Service: In our end-of-year prayer service, we came together as a
community to reflect on the journey we've shared throughout this academic year. With hearts filled
with gratitude for the milestones achieved and the lessons learned, we lifted our voices in prayer,
giving thanks for the blessings bestowed upon us. As we bid farewell to another school year, we
entrust our future endeavors to God's loving care, seeking His guidance and grace in the days to come.



School Uniform Link

For the 2024-2025 school year we are transitioning to new school uniforms with Tommy Hilfiger! The
link for the uniforms is here below. This link will also be on our website under the “Admissions” Tab. 

Our school families will receive 10% off their orders placed between: July 1 – July 7, 2024

The promotion code* for this offer is: VWK35CGJNQ

Tommy Hilfiger Link: https://www.globalschoolwear.com/school/STGA01

Saint Gabriel School is a Catholic community devoted to academic excellence
and Christ’s call to Discipleship.
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